Hello Fellow Retiree

Last month we had a great question and answer session, we need your help to keep the retirees moving forward. So, with this being November of 2019, it will be the last meeting of the year until we start up again in March or April of 2020. With that said our next meeting set for November 26th at AL's Steak at 11:00. Hope to see you there.

A GIANT HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISH goes out to our Brothers and my old friends Joe Bielawski, Ronnie Raspolich, Jack Weaver, little Paul Rafac, Norm Sipple, Steve St. Peter and Bill Coleman. Your fellow retirees and the rest of local 265 hope you have the BEST BIRTHDAY EVER.

So, until the 26th I leave you with these words, may your heart be warm and happy and your life be filled with laughter. Every day and every way and forever and ever after.

See you at AL's November 26th at 11:00

Your truly,

Alfie Rodriguez

Larry Shroba